Miscellaneous

AGENCY FOR HEALTH CARE ADMINISTRATION
Medicaid
State Plan Amendment

The Agency for Health Care Administration is requesting an amendment to the Medicaid State Plan. The amendment will provide specific screening and diagnostic services and targeted case management, including referrals, during the 30 days prior to release from incarceration. Additionally, targeted case management, including referrals, will be provided for at least 30 days post release for eligible juveniles, post adjudication. Eligible juveniles include individuals under 21 years of age and up through 25 for former foster care children. This amendment to the State Plan will have no federal fiscal impact.

The effective date for this amendment will be January 1, 2025.

For further information, interested parties may contact Angela Pridgeon, Bureau of Medicaid Policy, 2727 Mahan Drive, Mail Stop 20, Tallahassee, Florida 32308-5407; telephone: (850)412-4035; or e-mail: Angela.Pridgeon@ahca.myflorida.com.
